
Fuel Sales Update 

o 100LL – 584 gal 

o Jet A –770 gal. 

 

 Grounds:   

 

o We have had some troubles with the runway circuit. We have come into work a couple of times 

to find that the runway lights are not on. We had Voltmer come out and look at the Volt building 

to determine what the problem could be. The only thing we have had is a blown Fuse. We will 

continue to work on this.       

 

 Equipment: 

o  Working on doing annual services on equipment.  

                     

 Miscellaneous:     

 

o We did some T-hanger repairs. One of the hangers had a cable problem and some pins that 

needed to be readjusted.  

o We are still waiting for a date and time when they will do the flight check.  

o I have been working on the CIP and operation budgets for fiscal year 2026.     
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